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What District 10 did to carry the message of Alcoholics Anonymous: 
 
Aloha!  
 
My name is Teresa and I’m an alcoholic. 
 
District 10 continues to meet online the first Tuesday of each month. We currently have 14 
groups meeting either online or in person and 12 of those have named GSR’s for their group. 
We welcomed two new meetings to the district: Morning Meditation Mtg that meets daily for 30 
mins in the park, and Grapevine in the Park that meets weekly in the park. We continue to reach 
out to groups that do not have a GSR to encourage their participation. Our district meeting 
usually has between 8-10 people in attendance and we are actively recruiting homegroup 
members to participate as observers. We want to cultivate the next wave of general service 
participants. 
 
At our last district meeting, we discussed hosting online workshops. GSR’s are asking their 
homegroups for workshop topics that we will discuss at our March meeting. We hope to launch 
the first workshop in April. Would love to see a central repository for upcoming workshops being 
hosted by other districts and all intergroups. Would make it easier to schedule workshops so 
that we don’t overlap or cover the same subjects. 
 
District 10 continues to have surplus funding. We have asked the Treasurer to draft a priority of 
spending as well as a proposal for 2021 spending given current conditions, i.e. no travel or rent, 
etc. Our 2021 budget has a literature fund and at our next district meeting we will discuss a new 
literature service position and how we might use the funds within our district. 
 
The District is looking forward to cohosting the March Inform the Delegate Assembly and we are 
putting together a cohost committee with at least 4 people who are Zoom savvy to assist Area 
with the meeting. 
 
We have a lot of opportunities to create new service positions and be in service as we continue 
to adapt to pandemic conditions. District 10 is ready and able to be of service to the members of 
our district community and the alcoholic community on our island. 
 
Thank you for letting me be in service. 
 
Teresa D. 
DCM Waikiki District 10 


